
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 December 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Future Destinations Event 
 
I am contacting you regarding the Future Destinations Event which we will be holding 
in school on Friday 22 December. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been allocated a place on the event, 
where they will have the opportunity to access a carousel of workshops delivered by 
a host of external presenters. These include representatives from BAE Systems, Reds 
10, Equans, Novuna, SpecSavers and the University of Coventry. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity to spend the day developing an understanding of 
enterprise, higher education and considering future destinations, as we continue our 
preparation for the GCSE exams and post-16 transition. 
 
Your child will spend the full school day accessing the event and we will provide a 
complimentary lunch of take away pizzas. Your child will need to be in school uniform 
and to be fully equipped for the day. Upon arrival to school, your child should report to 
East Hall for an 8.45 am start to the event. 
 
Please can you complete the form via the link below by Monday 18 December to 
confirm your child’s attendance to the event and to record any dietary requirements: 
https://forms.office.com/e/TAxFFTMwES. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs F Warren 
Assistant Headteacher & SENDCo 
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